
STREET SWEEPING – 2024 First Round  

The first round of the annual City of Elyria Street Sweeping Initiative will begin on June 17, 

2024.  Sweeping will start in Ward 5 and progress through the rest of the City counterclockwise 

in the following order: 

• Ward 3 
• Ward 1 
• Ward 7 
• Ward 4 
• Ward 2 
• Ward 6 

Prior to sweeping, the contractor will be posting pink “No Parking” signs on affected streets with 

a specific date range for activity in each ward. The sweeping operation will be conducted 

between 7 AM and 6 PM, Monday through Friday, and the entire project is expected to be 

completed within three to four weeks. This schedule is tentative and subject to change in the 

case of inclement weather conditions. 

Please direct any questions to the City of Elyria Engineer’s office at (440) 326-1444. 

 

http://www.cityofelyria.org/street-sweeping-2017-first-round/

